
Government of Maharashtra 

Directorate of Municipal Administration egovdesk.dma@gmail.com 

desk7.dma@maharashtra.gov.in Seventh Floor, Belapur Bhavan, 

Belapur, Navi Mumbai- 400 614 

Date: Out. No. DMA/Desk-08/E -Governance/EODB/2022/ n U 
20CT 2027 To, 

Development Commissioner(Industries), 
Directorate of Industries, Mantralaya, 

Mumbai-400 032. 

Subject: Implementation of reform number A-156 & B-315 assigned under Ease of Doing 

Business initiative Business Reforms Action Plan, 2022 

Respected Sir, 
With reference to above subject, please note that as per relavent section in Municipal Act 

governing Municipal Councils& Nagar Panchayats in Maharashtra, these Urban Local Bodies publish 

notice of water tarrif change ahead of the billing cycle for information of water consumers in their limits. 

Also as a general practice, most Municipal Corporations also publish notice of tarif change 

ahead of the billing cycle for information of water consumers in their limits. 

Thanks and Regards. 

Yours 

K 
(Dr. Kiran Kulkarni, lA.S.) 

Commissioner & Director 

Directorate of Municipal Administration 

Copy to: 1. Hon. Principal Secretary(2), Urban Development Department, Mantralaya, Mumbai. 

2. Commissioners, All Municipal Corporations & Chief Officers, All Municipal Councils & 

Nagar Panchayats. 
Please make sure to publish notice of water tarrif change ahead of the billing cycle 

for the benefit of water consumers in your urban local bodies every time there is a 

change in tarif. 


